The upper cemetery gates will be closed for the week beginning January 7^{th} and will be opened as usual for the weekend.

Recommencing this week:

Bible Group, Tuesday 8th January @10.30am

Vatican 2 Group Wednesday 9th January @ 7.30pm.

Catechism Group Thursday 10th January @ 7.30pm.

All groups meet in Holy Rosary Parish Office. Everybody very welcome.

As always at this special time of year we think of our emigrants. Those who chose to travel abroad for work and those who had to go:

A PRAYER FOR EMIGRANTS

A prayer for those away from home.

Loving God

We pray for those whom we love,

But who are absent from us

Keep them safe

From all harm, evil and danger.

Bless them with peace, laughter,

Wisdom, Love and joy.

Grant that they may be reunited

In the fullness of love;

In Christ's name we pray

AMEN.